
 
 

 
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT TO SHIPPING 
IJmond North Sea Canal Area 
Central Nautical Management 

 
 
 
 
Announcement No. 74/2022 IJmuiden, December 22, 2022 
 
 
Subject: withdrawal announcement 67 regarding Sea Lock IJmuiden  
 
The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area, who is also the (State) Harbour 
Master, announces the following: 
 
The planned maintenance of the Sea Lock in IJmuiden on 18 January 2023 from 08:00-16:00 will be 
carried out at a later date. Basijn 67 is therefore withdrawn. 
 
Should you have any questions about this Announcement, please contact the Duty Operations Manager at 
the following telephone number: +31 205 234 692. 
 
The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area, who is also the (State) Harbour 
Master, 
 
J.H.M. Mateyo 
 


